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2024-25 School Portraits Now Available / Retake Date
Dear Newmark Parents,

Your child's Newmark School Portraits are live on the Peter Collura Photography website.  Use the access
code on the card that was sent home on picture day to sign in.  If you have questions or need your child's
access code, please contact Peter Collura Photography directly at 908-228-5674 or email
hi@iamacamera.net.  

If you are not 100% happy with your child's School Portrait, the Photo Retake Day at Newmark is scheduled
for Friday, November 22, 2024.  See instructions on photographer's website.  

If you have any specific questions about your child's school portrait, please contact Peter Collura
Photography directly at 908-228-5674 or email hi@iamacamera.net.

Sincerely,

Gina M. Borea
Principal

cc:    Dr. Regina M. Peter, Executive Director
 Cynthia Allman, Executive Director

Newmark Education
1000 Cellar Avenue, Scotch Plains, NJ  07076 

908-753-0330  info@newmarkeducation.com
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